
Hi Max, 
  
I just wanted to send a quick note in support of Winter Holben’s proposal of the Dineen building. Not 
only is Winter Holben a creative architect and design company, but they are a community minded 
Kittery family. We have enjoyed our time being building roommates with them in the Wallingford 
Square building and look forward to seeing what amazing art they bring to the Dineen space. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Deb McCluskey 
 

Hello Maxim, 
 
This is Chris & Mariah Erikson from 6 Cove Landing in Kittery, Maine.  We also own the 
Aland Realty Group with an office in the Foreside.  We wanted to write to you in full support 
of the proposed project located at 3 Walker.  It is a wonderful design that will bring 
additional life to the heart of the Foreside!  We sincerely hope that the board moves to 
approve the project. 
 
Thanks again, 
 


